## THE ALL-INDIA ANGLO-INDIAN ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT-IN-CHIEF Barry O'Brien, Ex MLA email: pinc@aiaiassociation.org

HONORARY GENERAL SECRETARY

Rudolf Woodman

email: office@aiaiassociation.org

HONORARY TREASURER Glen Galstaun, MLA

email: office@aiaiassociation.org



Registered Office:
N-74 Bombay Life Building
Connaught Circus
New Delhi - 110 001
Phone: 23312502
Admin Office:
2/1 Turf Road
Second Floor
Calcutta- 700 025
email: office@aiaiassociation.org

Date: 18 May 2024

Phone: +91 8240012307

TO Branch Presidents and Honorary Secretaries (for onward circulation to all members)

**Dear Members** 

## 149th NATIONAL AGM 2024 IN RANCHI

I am happy to inform you that the 149<sup>th</sup> National AGM will be held at Bishop Westcott Boys' School, Namkum, Ranchi, Jharkhand. The official notice and other details will be sent to you in due course.

This is a preliminary announcement of the AGM dates so that you can make your plans and book your travel tickets for the AGM well in advance.

**VENUE:** Bishop Westcott Boys' School, Namkum, Ranchi, Jharkhand

**HOST BRANCH:** Ranchi

The Organising Committee will be led by Mr Glen Galstaun (Chairman), MLA, Honorary Treasurer, Governing Body Member (Jharkhand), who will be ably assisted by stalwarts of our Association - Mr Irwin Jacob - Principal, Bishop's School, Bahu Bazar; Mr Joel Edwin - Principal, Bishop Westcott Boys' School, Namkum; and Mrs Jacqueline Edwin - Principal, Bishop Westcott Girls' School, Doranda.

**DATES** ARRIVAL OF DELEGATES - 11 October (Friday) – arrive in the afternoon, evening, night.

12 October (Saturday) - arrive by 12 noon.

**12 October (Saturday) – 5 p.m. onwards** - Inauguration, National Awards ceremony; followed by Meet & Greet.

13 October (Sunday) – Holy Mass/ Sunday Service; Business Meeting; Evening: Grand Delegates' Ball.

**14 October (Monday)** –Business Meeting; Evening: Theme Party.

**15 October (Tuesday)** - Check out after breakfast; Day Out at McCluskieganj (optional) including lunch and Jam Session at the invitation of the deRozario family and Don Bosco Academy.

I'd like to remind you once again that the AGM dates coincide with Dussehra, so please make your travel plans well in advance as there will be a huge rush on trains (bookings open four months in advance), and air fares will be on the higher side if booked later. So do make your plans and book your travel tickets early.

The official notice and other details will follow.

Yours sincerely

Barry O'Brien President-in-Chief

The All-India Anglo-Indian Association

Empathise, Educate, Empower Together, We Can!